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29th March 2022 
 
 
To all Parents/Carers of children in Year 5 & 6 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Fasting during the month of Ramadan 
 
As we are approaching towards the Holy month of Ramadan, we would like to take this 
opportunity to wish RAMADAN MUBARAK to all our parents/carers. 
 
If you wish to give permission for your child to fast, please complete the reply slip and return it to 
the school office by Friday 1st April 2022. 
 
For health and safety reasons, no child will be allowed to fast unless we have their 
parent/carer’s written consent.  Please note that if your child is taken ill at school or faints due to 
fast, parents/carers will be contacted and required to collect their child. 
 
If you do allow your child to break the fast during the day if they cannot continue, then please 
send in a packed lunch as the school canteen may not be able to cater for them. 
 
Please note that we will be making a quiet room available at lunch times for fasting students (Y5 
and Y6).  We would also respectfully remind you that students are expected to participate 
fully in all of their lessons during Ramadan, students should therefore ensure that they 
are ready to participate as usual. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

D Kerbel 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to the school office by Friday 1st April 2022 
 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________ Class: __________________ 
 
  I give permission for my child to fast during the month of Ramadan. 
 
 
Name: ……….………………………… (Parent/Carer) 
 
Signed:  ……………………………….. (Parent/Carer) 
 
Date:  …………………………………… 
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